
Dear Friend,

Recently I read these words from a listener. “Please pray for my family. Satan is attacking us in ways 
I never would have imagined. I know God is stronger so I just keep holding on and crying out to Him for 
deliverance. I am thankful for LifeTalk because it gives me strength and hope.” Comments like this help 
me know how God is using LifeTalk radio to bring hope and wholeness. Every day thousands around the 
world listen to uplifting, Bible-based programs that bring hope and spiritual strength. Your participation 
helps make this ministry possible. 

We’ve learned that during the pandemic more people are listening to radio. And many are searching 
for kids programming. Our launch of LifeTalkKids.net has been wildly successful. And soon our new 
mobile app will be available.

Our gifts for you include new FREE printed sharing cards (to include in your holiday mail), plus 
beautiful eCards and stickers for kids. Also find posters and bulletin inserts in the “resources” section 
at: LifeTalk.net. Other free gifts include special Christmas programs and concerts during December. 
Just tune to LifeTalk Radio and enjoy the gift!

This letter includes THREE posters that I hope you’ll use to help promote our Christmas music, our 
Christmas sharing cards, and after the holidays, our Winter sharing cards. If you need a PDF file to 
print more or share with others, please visit LifeTalk.net and click the “resources” tab to discover more 
posters, bulletin inserts, printed sharing cards and beautiful digital eCards—all FREE. Thank you for 
your vital support. December is critical for ministries. We hope and pray for abundance even though 
the pandemic has affected many families financially. Your prayers and financial gifts make a difference. 
Jesus came to give “Good news of great joy for all people!” LifeTalk Radio is sharing that good news. 
Help us by sharing LTR with others. May God richly bless you during this Christmas season.

Your partner in radio ministry,

John Geli 
Manager/Director LifeTalk Radio

P.S. We thank God for you! 
We greatly appreciate your generous 
year-end tax-deductible giving. 
Please use the handy enclosed reply 
card, or go online to LifeTalk.net and 
click the “donate” button. LifeTalk 
depends on the faithful support of our 
listeners and partners. Thank you for 
making a difference! 




